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Odd Socks Day:  Monday 13 November 
 
All you need to do is wear odd socks! It is a great way to celebrate what makes us all 
unique in Anti-Bullying Week!  Most importantly, Odd 
Socks Day is designed to be fun! It is an opportunity to 
encourage people to express themselves and celebrate 
their individuality and what makes us all unique!  There is 
no pressure to wear the latest fashion or to buy expensive 
costumes.  All you have to do to take part is wear odd 
socks to your school, it could not be simpler!  Odd Socks 
day takes place on the first day of Anti-Bullying Week 
each year to help raise awareness of bullying. 
 
 
 
 
 

Children in Need:  Friday 17 November 
 
The country will be celebrating ‘Children in Need’ again on Friday 17th November to help 
raise awareness and funds for disadvantaged children. Oakhill Primary would like to 
support this once again.  
 
We are asking children to come into school on Friday 17th November wearing pyjamas.  
Pupils can also wear Children in Need merchandise (T-shirts, headbands, socks, etc).  
Let your imagination run wild and help us support this wonderful charity.  
 
We are kindly suggesting a £1 donation towards this event, however any 
donation will be greatly appreciated.  Thank you once again for your 
continued support. 
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